
2024 SAUDI TOYOTA CHAMPIONSHIP – HILLCLIMB 
ROUND 3 – TAIF, 17 – 19 OCTOBER 2024 

From: The Stewards  Document: 2.2 

To: To all drivers, to all officials Date: 18 October 2024 

Subject: Bulletin #2 Time: 16:10Hrs 

All drivers that are due to receive an award from Round 3 of the Saudi Toyota Championship, Hillclimb 
are required to attend the Prize Giving Ceremony on Saturday 19 October 2024. Drivers that fail to 
attend the Prize Giving Ceremony will be referred to the Stewards and will be subject to a penalty.  

     Michael Smith  Elie Semaan Hassan Al Abdali 
Chairman of the stewards        Steward              Steward 


